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Commonwealth Ediso.pany 
1400 Opus Place • Downers Grove, IL 60515-5701 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn.: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

ComEd 

Subject: 

References: 

Generic Letter 90-03, "Vendor Interface for Safety Related 
Components" 
Byron Units 1 and 2 (NRC Docket Numbers 50-454 and 50-455) 
Braidwood Units 1 and 2 (NRC Docket Number 50-456 and 50-457) 
Zion Units 1 and 2 (NRC Docket Numbers 50-295 and 50-304) 
Dresden Units 2 and 3 (NRC Docket Numbers 50-237 and 50-249) 
Quad Cities Units 1 and 2 (NRC Docket Numbers 50-254 and 50-265) 
LaSalle Units 1 and 2 (NRC Docket Numbers 50-373 and 50-374) 

a) Generic Letter 90-03, dated March 20, 1990 

b) Generic Letter 90-03, Supplement 1, dated May 14, 1990 

c) Letter from D.L. Taylor to NRC dated September 26, 1990 

d) R.M. Pulsifer (USNRC) to T.J. Kovach letter dated October 
17, 1990 

e) Letter from D.L. Taylor to NRC dated July 18, 1991 

f) Letter from Marcia Jackson to Dr. Thomas E. Murley dated 
November 4, 1992 

g) Letter from Marcia Jackson to Dr. Thomas E. Murley dated 
February 16, 1993 

Generic Letter (GL) 90-03 and Supplement 1 addressed to all power reactor 
licensees and applicants, requested that addressees review and update their 
vendor interface programs (VETIP) to reflect guidance provided in the GL. 

Our response to the GL was contained in the letter referenced in (c) above. 
In our response, we committed to perform 5 tasks. Tasks #1 through #4 were 
required to be performed in order to be in compliance with the GL. Task #5 
was not required to be performed by the GL. By letter (reference e above) 
Commonwealth Edison (ComEd) changed the commitment dates for all actions 
"requested by the Generic Letter" (i.e., Tasks #1 through #4) to December 31, 
1992. By letter references f & g above, the NRC was notified that those tasks 
had been completed by Dec. 31, 1992. 

The purpose of this letter is to rescind our commitment to perform periodic 
recontact of non-safety-related vendors (Task #5) , which is not required by 
the GL. 

A Unicom Company 
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If ~h~~e .. are any questions on this matter please contact our Regulatory 
Serv-lces Department. 

Sin~r~"r;;;s.,;\,_...._ __ _,,. 

David R. Helwig 
Senior Vice Presiden 
Commonwealth Edison Company 

Generation Group 

Cc: 1 A. Beach, Regional Administrator RIII 
Director of Directorate III-2, NRR 
Braidwood Project Manager - NRR 
Byron Project Manager - NRR 
Dresden Project Manager - NRR 
LaSalle Project Manager - NRR 
Quad Cities Project Manager NRR 
Zion Project Manager - NRR 
Senior Resident Inspector Braidwood 
Senior Resident Inspector 
Senior Resident Inspector 
Senior Resident Inspector 

Byron 
Dresden 
LaSalle 

Senior Resident Inspector Quad Cities 
Senior Resident Inspector Zion 
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety - IDNS 


